

OUR FIRST EVENT OF 2024!

Can you believe it? We're turning 20 this year, and what a ride it's been! To kick off our anniversary celebrations, we're diving into 2024 with the CSRC Fun Run. It's all about joyful energy, community spirit, and, of course, a bit of sweat—or a lot, with the way the weather has been lately...



Once a year, Henry and Lynette Louw generously open their home, Dreyersdal Farm in Bergyliet, to the community for our annual CSRC 5km Run/Walk. The 5km route is a picturesque route through the olive grove, alongside a small lake, and amidst the cows – a true working farm experience. In short, expect a unique and memorable event! The run is scheduled for the 10th of February, with registration starting at 7 am and the run kicking off at 8 am.

We can't wait to see familiar faces and welcome new friends to join in the fun. So mark your calendars and spread the word. Let's make this anniversary kickoff one for the books!

For ticket purchases and additional practical guidance for the event, please follow the link below.

THE CHAELI CAMPAIGN BANK: STANDARD BANK

BRANCH: BIUE ROUTE (025609)
ACCOUNT NUMBER: 076 674 150
REFERENCE: YOUR NAME + FUN RUN

Snap here to pay



netsnanscan com

Buy tickets

WHATS COMING UP NEXT...

Mark your calendars! Our Annual Brunch is scheduled for March 1st this year, a change from our usual October tradition. Join us at Jakes in Tokai, where Erin Elliot will be the keynote speaker and treat us by singing her latest songs. Stay tuned for more details, or feel free to reach out to comms@chaelicampaign.org for additional information.

Would you like to update your profile?

<u>Update your preferences</u> or <u>Unsubscribe</u>

Copyright © 2021 The Chaeli Campaign, All rights reserved.